
Admission Arrangements 2025-2026 
St Denys CE Infant School 

 

As a 'Local Authority Maintained School', the Governors at St Denys CE Infant School have adopted the local 

authority's admissions policy. 

All of our admissions and appeals are dealt with by Leicestershire County Council (LCC).  For further information 

please visit: LCC School Admissions 

A copy of LCC’s admissions policy can be found by clicking here.  

Mid-Year Applications 

If you are considering applying for a place mid-year, please contact the school directly to discuss if we have any 

spaces. You will then need to submit an application through the local authority.  

New Starter Applications 

If you are considering applying for a primary school place for the very first time as a new starter and wish to discuss 

the practicalities of admissions and catchment areas, please contact the school office (01530 260004) or arrange to 

speak to Mrs Sargeant (Headteacher) or a member of the Senior Leadership Team.  

If you would like to request a ‘new starter’ school place, you will need to submit an application through 

the Leicestershire County Council website. 

 

https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools-colleges-and-academies/school-admissions
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools-colleges-and-academies/school-admissions/school-policies
https://www.stdenysschool.com/contact-details/

